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This image presents a Visual Simulation of the proposed Project from KOP 7 on Benton Road, just east of Penfield Lane. This 

simulation illustrates the introduction of the proposed Project as it spans Benton Road from the north to connect with the 

existing line along the south side of Benton Road. The new structures at the span will be prominently visible to travelers on both 

westbound and eastbound Benton Road and would contribute additional visual obstruction of the background ridges and mountains. 
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